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The meeting was called to order at 4:07 pm. 
 
In attendance:  Al McGunnigle, Jim Millerick,Donna Mullen, Maryelen Wielock, Art Murelli,  Laura 
Chandler and Tricia Twomey. 
 
The minutes from the May meeting were read and approved. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Financial Report: Tricia reported that 79% of the budget has been used. Dial-A-Ride request are down a 
little bit. 
 
Tricia is looking into getting new chairs in next year’s budget.  The chairs are very heavy to move and 
they have to be moved and stacked constantly.    The plus side is they are very sturdy for the exercise  
programs. 
 
Summer Programs: Donna has been working hard to get the newsletter ready and programs in place.  
There will be lunch trips in both July and August. 
 
The annual Pot Luck Picnic will be August 10th at the Men’s Club.   Karen Wagner will be the entertainer. 
 
Tricia announced that the Ken Morr band will play at Malerbo on July 19th. 
 
Donna has planned a trip to Foxwoods for September 14th.  She needs 33 people to register for it to 
keep it a minimal cost. 
 
Laura is starting a new Balance class in August on a trial basis. 
 
New Business:  
 
Sadly, this is Al’s last meeting as he is moving to Canton.  We wished him well and thanked him for his 
many years of leadership. 
 
Nominations for the Chair will be taken at the September meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:45. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Laura Chandler 
 


